From:

nicolemregan@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Nicole Regan

<nicolemregan@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, March 8, 2023 11:01 PM

To:

House Community and Regional Affairs

Subject:

Please vote YES on HB 17: Birth Control

Dear Alaska House Community & Regional Affairs Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to support HB 17, the bill to improve access to birth control for all Alaskans.

All Alaskans deserve affordable and accessible birth control that works for us, regardless of our income, insurance carrier, or life circumstances. Consistent access to birth control gives people the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more career and education opportunities, encouraging healthier pregnancies, and saving money. That's why 83% of voters in Alaska believe everyone who wants or needs birth control should have it.

Today, most birth control users are forced to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many people in Alaska and increases the odds of experiencing an unintended pregnancy. All people should have access to a year's supply of birth control at a time.

Please support birth control access in Alaska by voting YES on HB 17.

Sincerely,

Ms. Nicole Regan

From: genevieveschmidt12@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Genevieve Schmidt

<genevieveschmidt12@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 9, 2023 11:48 AM

To: House Community and Regional Affairs

Subject: Please vote YES on HB 17: Birth Control

Dear Alaska House Community & Regional Affairs Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to support HB 17, the bill to improve access to birth control for all Alaskans.

All Alaskans deserve affordable and accessible birth control that works for us, regardless of our income, insurance carrier, or life circumstances. Consistent access to birth control gives people the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more career and education opportunities, encouraging healthier pregnancies, and saving money. That's why 83% of voters in Alaska believe everyone who wants or needs birth control should have it.

Today, most birth control users are forced to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many people in Alaska and increases the odds of experiencing an unintended pregnancy. All people should have access to a year's supply of birth control at a time.

Please support birth control access in Alaska by voting YES on HB 17.

Sincerely,

Ms. Genevieve Schmidt

From: Lizimjones@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Lizi Jones

<Lizimjones@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 9, 2023 8:38 PM

**To:** House Community and Regional Affairs **Subject:** Please vote YES on HB 17: Birth Control

Dear Alaska House Community & Regional Affairs Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to support HB 17, the bill to improve access to birth control for all Alaskans.

My name is Lizi Jones and I am a student Certified Nurse-Midwife/Womens Health Nurse Practitioner/Doctor of Nursing Practice Student at Georgetown University. I have spent the past three years training hard at one of the top schools in the country expressly to return back to Alaska to care for the reproductive and health needs for all Alaskans. I advocated with our Alaska Delegation in DC last December and they all support the work of future midwives and providers like me. Bills expanding birth control access enable providers like me to promote the health of Alaskans for generations to come by affording access to family planning and timing. This bill supports the sacred relationships of trust, care, and support medical providers hold with patients. Alaskans pride ourselves on on our frontier spirit, our community strength, and on our privacy and independence. This includes elevating equality for ALL of our community members by promoting access to basic medical care for all Alaskans.

All Alaskans deserve affordable and accessible birth control that works for us, regardless of our income, insurance carrier, or life circumstances. Consistent access to birth control gives people the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more career and education opportunities, encouraging healthier pregnancies, and saving money. That's why 83% of voters in Alaska believe everyone who wants or needs birth control should have it.

Today, most birth control users are forced to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many people in Alaska and increases the odds of experiencing an unintended pregnancy. All people should have access to a year's supply of birth control at a time.

Please support birth control access in Alaska by voting YES on HB 17.

In gratitude, Lizi Jones

Sincerely, Ms Lizi Jones

From: k2cliffs@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Riley Moser

<k2cliffs@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent:

Friday, March 10, 2023 7:15 AM

To:

House Community and Regional Affairs

Subject:

Please vote YES on HB 17: Birth Control

Dear Alaska House Community & Regional Affairs Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to support HB 17, the bill to improve access to birth control for all Alaskans.

All Alaskans deserve affordable and accessible birth control that works for us, regardless of our income, insurance carrier, or life circumstances. Consistent access to birth control gives people the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more career and education opportunities, encouraging healthier pregnancies, and saving money. That's why 83% of voters in Alaska believe everyone who wants or needs birth control should have it.

Today, most birth control users are forced to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many people in Alaska and increases the odds of experiencing an unintended pregnancy. All people should have access to a year's supply of birth control at a time.

Please support birth control access in Alaska by voting YES on HB 17.

Sincerely,

Mr. Riley Moser

From: apleo93@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Allison Lihou <apleo93

@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Friday, March 10, 2023 7:44 AM

To: House Community and Regional Affairs
Subject: Please vote YES on HB 17: Birth Control

Dear Alaska House Community & Regional Affairs Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to support HB 17, the bill to improve access to birth control for all Alaskans.

All Alaskans deserve affordable and accessible birth control that works for us, regardless of our income, insurance carrier, or life circumstances. Consistent access to birth control gives people the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more career and education opportunities, encouraging healthier pregnancies, and saving money. That's why 83% of voters in Alaska believe everyone who wants or needs birth control should have it.

Today, most birth control users are forced to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many people in Alaska and increases the odds of experiencing an unintended pregnancy. All people should have access to a year's supply of birth control at a time.

Please support birth control access in Alaska by voting YES on HB 17.

Sincerely, Ms. Allison Lihou

From: mykaylanipper@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Emily Nipper

<mykaylanipper@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, March 10, 2023 8:24 AM

To: House Community and Regional Affairs
Subject: Please vote YES on HB 17: Birth Control

Dear Alaska House Community & Regional Affairs Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to support HB 17, the bill to improve access to birth control for all Alaskans.

All Alaskans deserve affordable and accessible birth control that works for us, regardless of our income, insurance carrier, or life circumstances. Consistent access to birth control gives people the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more career and education opportunities, encouraging healthier pregnancies, and saving money. That's why 83% of voters in Alaska believe everyone who wants or needs birth control should have it.

Today, most birth control users are forced to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many people in Alaska and increases the odds of experiencing an unintended pregnancy. All people should have access to a year's supply of birth control at a time.

Please support birth control access in Alaska by voting YES on HB 17.

Sincerely, Miss Emily Nipper

From: huntleytaylor25@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Taylor Huntley <huntleytaylor25

@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, March 10, 2023 4:24 PM

To: House Community and Regional Affairs
Subject: Please vote YES on HB 17: Birth Control

Dear Alaska House Community & Regional Affairs Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to support HB 17, the bill to improve access to birth control for all Alaskans.

All Alaskans deserve affordable and accessible birth control that works for us, regardless of our income, insurance carrier, or life circumstances. Consistent access to birth control gives people the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more career and education opportunities, encouraging healthier pregnancies, and saving money. That's why 83% of voters in Alaska believe everyone who wants or needs birth control should have it.

Today, most birth control users are forced to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many people in Alaska and increases the odds of experiencing an unintended pregnancy. All people should have access to a year's supply of birth control at a time.

Please support birth control access in Alaska by voting YES on HB 17.

Sincerely, Miss Taylor Huntley

From: savannahnichols00@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Savannah Nichols

<savannahnichols00@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, March 13, 2023 11:40 AM

To: House Community and Regional Affairs

Subject: Please vote YES on HB 17: Birth Control

Dear Alaska House Community & Regional Affairs Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to support HB 17, the bill to improve access to birth control for all Alaskans.

All Alaskans deserve affordable and accessible birth control that works for us, regardless of our income, insurance carrier, or life circumstances. Consistent access to birth control gives people the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more career and education opportunities, encouraging healthier pregnancies, and saving money. That's why 83% of voters in Alaska believe everyone who wants or needs birth control should have it.

Today, most birth control users are forced to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many people in Alaska and increases the odds of experiencing an unintended pregnancy. All people should have access to a year's supply of birth control at a time.

Please support birth control access in Alaska by voting YES on HB 17.

Sincerely, Miss Savannah Nichols

From: briannaklu18@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Brianna Silva <br/>briannaklu18

@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Monday, March 13, 2023 12:43 PM

To: House Community and Regional Affairs

Subject: Please vote YES on HB 17: Birth Control

Dear Alaska House Community & Regional Affairs Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to support HB 17, the bill to improve access to birth control for all Alaskans.

All Alaskans deserve affordable and accessible birth control that works for us, regardless of our income, insurance carrier, or life circumstances. Consistent access to birth control gives people the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more career and education opportunities, encouraging healthier pregnancies, and saving money. That's why 83% of voters in Alaska believe everyone who wants or needs birth control should have it.

Today, most birth control users are forced to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many people in Alaska and increases the odds of experiencing an unintended pregnancy. All people should have access to a year's supply of birth control at a time.

Please support birth control access in Alaska by voting YES on HB 17.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Brianna Silva

From: sara.hadden@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sara Hadden

<sara.hadden@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Monday, March 13, 2023 3:55 PM

To: House Community and Regional Affairs
Subject: Please vote YES on HB 17: Birth Control

Dear Alaska House Community & Regional Affairs Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to support HB 17, the bill to improve access to birth control for all Alaskans.

All Alaskans deserve affordable and accessible birth control that works for us, regardless of our income, insurance carrier, or life circumstances. Consistent access to birth control gives people the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more career and education opportunities, encouraging healthier pregnancies, and saving money. That's why 83% of voters in Alaska believe everyone who wants or needs birth control should have it.

Today, most birth control users are forced to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many people in Alaska and increases the odds of experiencing an unintended pregnancy. All people should have access to a year's supply of birth control at a time.

Please support birth control access in Alaska by voting YES on HB 17.

Sincerely, Mrs. Sara Hadden

From:

jnujones@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Laird Jones

<jnujones@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent:

Monday, March 13, 2023 4:34 PM

To:

House Community and Regional Affairs

Subject:

Please vote YES on HB 17: Birth Control

Dear Alaska House Community & Regional Affairs Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to support HB 17, the bill to improve access to birth control for all Alaskans.

All Alaskans deserve affordable and accessible birth control that works for us, regardless of our income, insurance carrier, or life circumstances. Consistent access to birth control gives people the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more career and education opportunities, encouraging healthier pregnancies, and saving money. That's why 83% of voters in Alaska believe everyone who wants or needs birth control should have it.

Today, most birth control users are forced to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many people in Alaska and increases the odds of experiencing an unintended pregnancy. All people should have access to a year's supply of birth control at a time.

Please support birth control access in Alaska by voting YES on HB 17.

Sincerely, Mr. Laird Jones

From: kira.courtney33@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kira Milne <kira.courtney33

@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, March 13, 2023 4:49 PM

**To:** House Community and Regional Affairs **Subject:** Please vote YES on HB 17: Birth Control

Dear Alaska House Community & Regional Affairs Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to support HB 17, the bill to improve access to birth control for all Alaskans.

All Alaskans deserve affordable and accessible birth control that works for us, regardless of our income, insurance carrier, or life circumstances. Consistent access to birth control gives people the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more career and education opportunities, encouraging healthier pregnancies, and saving money. That's why 83% of voters in Alaska believe everyone who wants or needs birth control should have it.

Today, most birth control users are forced to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many people in Alaska and increases the odds of experiencing an unintended pregnancy. All people should have access to a year's supply of birth control at a time.

Please support birth control access in Alaska by voting YES on HB 17.

Sincerely, Miss Kira Milne

From: Sarahgiselegoetz@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sarah Goetz

<Sarahgiselegoetz@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, March 13, 2023 5:30 PM

To: House Community and Regional Affairs
Subject: Please vote YES on HB 17: Birth Control

Dear Alaska House Community & Regional Affairs Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to support HB 17, the bill to improve access to birth control for all Alaskans.

All Alaskans deserve affordable and accessible birth control that works for us, regardless of our income, insurance carrier, or life circumstances. Consistent access to birth control gives people the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more career and education opportunities, encouraging healthier pregnancies, and saving money. That's why 83% of voters in Alaska believe everyone who wants or needs birth control should have it.

Today, most birth control users are forced to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many people in Alaska and increases the odds of experiencing an unintended pregnancy. All people should have access to a year's supply of birth control at a time.

Please support birth control access in Alaska by voting YES on HB 17.

Sincerely, Ms. Sarah Goetz

From:

Tallchick\_1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Heather Corcoran <Tallchick\_1

@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent:

Monday, March 13, 2023 5:33 PM

To:

House Community and Regional Affairs

Subject:

Please vote YES on HB 17: Birth Control

Dear Alaska House Community & Regional Affairs Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to support HB 17, the bill to improve access to birth control for all Alaskans.

All Alaskans deserve affordable and accessible birth control that works for us, regardless of our income, insurance carrier, or life circumstances. Consistent access to birth control gives people the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more career and education opportunities, encouraging healthier pregnancies, and saving money. That's why 83% of voters in Alaska believe everyone who wants or needs birth control should have it.

Today, most birth control users are forced to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many people in Alaska and increases the odds of experiencing an unintended pregnancy. All people should have access to a year's supply of birth control at a time.

Please support birth control access in Alaska by voting YES on HB 17.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Heather Corcoran

From: eaglet1979@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of jennifer hadden <eaglet1979

@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, March 13, 2023 5:35 PM

To: House Community and Regional Affairs

Subject: Please vote YES on HB 17: Birth Control

Dear Alaska House Community & Regional Affairs Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to support HB 17, the bill to improve access to birth control for all Alaskans.

All Alaskans deserve affordable and accessible birth control that works for us, regardless of our income, insurance carrier, or life circumstances. Consistent access to birth control gives people the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more career and education opportunities, encouraging healthier pregnancies, and saving money. That's why 83% of voters in Alaska believe everyone who wants or needs birth control should have it.

Today, most birth control users are forced to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many people in Alaska and increases the odds of experiencing an unintended pregnancy. All people should have access to a year's supply of birth control at a time.

Please support birth control access in Alaska by voting YES on HB 17.

Sincerely, Miss jennifer hadden

From: leanna907@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Leanna Williams <leanna907

@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, March 13, 2023 6:09 PM

To: House Community and Regional Affairs

Subject: Please vote YES on HB 17: Birth Control

Dear Alaska House Community & Regional Affairs Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to support HB 17, the bill to improve access to birth control for all Alaskans.

All Alaskans deserve affordable and accessible birth control that works for us, regardless of our income, insurance carrier, or life circumstances. Consistent access to birth control gives people the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more career and education opportunities, encouraging healthier pregnancies, and saving money. That's why 83% of voters in Alaska believe everyone who wants or needs birth control should have it.

Today, most birth control users are forced to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many people in Alaska and increases the odds of experiencing an unintended pregnancy. All people should have access to a year's supply of birth control at a time.

Please support birth control access in Alaska by voting YES on HB 17.

Sincerely, Ms Leanna Williams

From: trinitymarie10@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Trinity Petersen <trinitymarie10

@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Monday, March 13, 2023 6:10 PM

To: House Community and Regional Affairs
Subject: Please vote YES on HB 17: Birth Control

Dear Alaska House Community & Regional Affairs Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to support HB 17, the bill to improve access to birth control for all Alaskans.

All Alaskans deserve affordable and accessible birth control that works for us, regardless of our income, insurance carrier, or life circumstances. Consistent access to birth control gives people the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more career and education opportunities, encouraging healthier pregnancies, and saving money. That's why 83% of voters in Alaska believe everyone who wants or needs birth control should have it.

Today, most birth control users are forced to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many people in Alaska and increases the odds of experiencing an unintended pregnancy. All people should have access to a year's supply of birth control at a time.

Please support birth control access in Alaska by voting YES on HB 17.

Sincerely, Miss Trinity Petersen

From: broccoliwarrior135@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Carmen Perry

<bre>coliwarrior135@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, March 13, 2023 7:17 PM

To: House Community and Regional Affairs

Subject: Please vote YES on HB 17: Birth Control

Dear Alaska House Community & Regional Affairs Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to support HB 17, the bill to improve access to birth control for all Alaskans.

All Alaskans deserve affordable and accessible birth control that works for us, regardless of our income, insurance carrier, or life circumstances. Consistent access to birth control gives people the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more career and education opportunities, encouraging healthier pregnancies, and saving money. That's why 83% of voters in Alaska believe everyone who wants or needs birth control should have it.

Today, most birth control users are forced to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many people in Alaska and increases the odds of experiencing an unintended pregnancy. All people should have access to a year's supply of birth control at a time.

Please support birth control access in Alaska by voting YES on HB 17.

Sincerely,

Ms. Carmen Perry

From: meekers@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Lisa Slepetski

<meekers@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, March 13, 2023 9:37 PM

To: House Community and Regional Affairs

Subject: Please vote YES on HB 17: Birth Control

Dear Alaska House Community & Regional Affairs Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to support HB 17, the bill to improve access to birth control for all Alaskans.

As an Alaskan woman, I strongly urge you to support birth control access in Alaska by voting YES on HB 17.

Sincerely,

Ms. Lisa Slepetski

@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, March 13, 2023 10:38 PM

To: House Community and Regional Affairs

Subject: Please vote YES on HB 17: Birth Control

Dear Alaska House Community & Regional Affairs Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to support HB 17, the bill to improve access to birth control for all Alaskans.

All Alaskans deserve affordable and accessible birth control that works for us, regardless of our income, insurance carrier, or life circumstances. Consistent access to birth control gives people the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more career and education opportunities, encouraging healthier pregnancies, and saving money. That's why 83% of voters in Alaska believe everyone who wants or needs birth control should have it.

Today, most birth control users are forced to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many people in Alaska, especially people out in villages, and increases the odds of experiencing an unintended pregnancy. All people should have access to a year's supply of birth control at a time.

Please support birth control access in Alaska by voting YES on HB 17.

Sincerely,

Ms. Esther Joseph

From: geotags\_nudges.00@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Thomas Taylor

<geotags\_nudges.00@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Monday, March 13, 2023 10:51 PM

To: House Community and Regional Affairs
Subject: Please vote YES on HB 17: Birth Control

Dear Alaska House Community & Regional Affairs Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to support HB 17, the bill to improve access to birth control for all Alaskans.

All Alaskans deserve affordable and accessible birth control that works for us, regardless of our income, insurance carrier, or life circumstances. Consistent access to birth control gives people the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more career and education opportunities, encouraging healthier pregnancies, and saving money. That's why 83% of voters in Alaska believe everyone who wants or needs birth control should have it.

Today, most birth control users are forced to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many people in Alaska and increases the odds of experiencing an unintended pregnancy. All people should have access to a year's supply of birth control at a time.

Please support birth control access in Alaska by voting YES on HB 17.

Sincerely, Mr Thomas Taylor

From: savannahnichols00@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Savannah Nichols

<savannahnichols00@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Monday, March 13, 2023 11:40 AM

To: House Community and Regional Affairs
Subject: Please vote YES on HB 17: Birth Control

Dear Alaska House Community & Regional Affairs Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to support HB 17, the bill to improve access to birth control for all Alaskans.

All Alaskans deserve affordable and accessible birth control that works for us, regardless of our income, insurance carrier, or life circumstances. Consistent access to birth control gives people the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more career and education opportunities, encouraging healthier pregnancies, and saving money. That's why 83% of voters in Alaska believe everyone who wants or needs birth control should have it.

Today, most birth control users are forced to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many people in Alaska and increases the odds of experiencing an unintended pregnancy. All people should have access to a year's supply of birth control at a time.

Please support birth control access in Alaska by voting YES on HB 17.

Sincerely, Miss Savannah Nichols

From: briannaklu18@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Brianna Silva <br/> <br/> briannaklu18

@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, March 13, 2023 12:43 PM
To: House Community and Regional Affairs

Subject: Please vote YES on HB 17: Birth Control

Dear Alaska House Community & Regional Affairs Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to support HB 17, the bill to improve access to birth control for all Alaskans.

All Alaskans deserve affordable and accessible birth control that works for us, regardless of our income, insurance carrier, or life circumstances. Consistent access to birth control gives people the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more career and education opportunities, encouraging healthier pregnancies, and saving money. That's why 83% of voters in Alaska believe everyone who wants or needs birth control should have it.

Today, most birth control users are forced to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many people in Alaska and increases the odds of experiencing an unintended pregnancy. All people should have access to a year's supply of birth control at a time.

Please support birth control access in Alaska by voting YES on HB 17.

Sincerely, Mrs. Brianna Silva

From: sara.hadden@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sara Hadden

<sara.hadden@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Monday, March 13, 2023 3:55 PM

To: House Community and Regional Affairs

Subject: Please vote YES on HB 17: Birth Control

Dear Alaska House Community & Regional Affairs Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to support HB 17, the bill to improve access to birth control for all Alaskans.

All Alaskans deserve affordable and accessible birth control that works for us, regardless of our income, insurance carrier, or life circumstances. Consistent access to birth control gives people the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more career and education opportunities, encouraging healthier pregnancies, and saving money. That's why 83% of voters in Alaska believe everyone who wants or needs birth control should have it.

Today, most birth control users are forced to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many people in Alaska and increases the odds of experiencing an unintended pregnancy. All people should have access to a year's supply of birth control at a time.

Please support birth control access in Alaska by voting YES on HB 17.

Sincerely, Mrs. Sara Hadden

From: jnujones@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Laird Jones

<jnujones@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, March 13, 2023 4:34 PM

To: House Community and Regional Affairs

Subject: Please vote YES on HB 17: Birth Control

Dear Alaska House Community & Regional Affairs Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to support HB 17, the bill to improve access to birth control for all Alaskans.

All Alaskans deserve affordable and accessible birth control that works for us, regardless of our income, insurance carrier, or life circumstances. Consistent access to birth control gives people the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more career and education opportunities, encouraging healthier pregnancies, and saving money. That's why 83% of voters in Alaska believe everyone who wants or needs birth control should have it.

Today, most birth control users are forced to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many people in Alaska and increases the odds of experiencing an unintended pregnancy. All people should have access to a year's supply of birth control at a time.

Please support birth control access in Alaska by voting YES on HB 17.

Sincerely, Mr. Laird Jones

From: kira.courtney33@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kira Milne <kira.courtney33

@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Monday, March 13, 2023 4:49 PM

To: House Community and Regional Affairs

Subject: Please vote YES on HB 17: Birth Control

Dear Alaska House Community & Regional Affairs Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to support HB 17, the bill to improve access to birth control for all Alaskans.

All Alaskans deserve affordable and accessible birth control that works for us, regardless of our income, insurance carrier, or life circumstances. Consistent access to birth control gives people the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more career and education opportunities, encouraging healthier pregnancies, and saving money. That's why 83% of voters in Alaska believe everyone who wants or needs birth control should have it.

Today, most birth control users are forced to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many people in Alaska and increases the odds of experiencing an unintended pregnancy. All people should have access to a year's supply of birth control at a time.

Please support birth control access in Alaska by voting YES on HB 17.

Sincerely, Miss Kira Milne

From: Sarahgiselegoetz@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sarah Goetz

<Sarahgiselegoetz@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Monday, March 13, 2023 5:30 PM

**To:** House Community and Regional Affairs **Subject:** Please vote YES on HB 17: Birth Control

Dear Alaska House Community & Regional Affairs Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to support HB 17, the bill to improve access to birth control for all Alaskans.

All Alaskans deserve affordable and accessible birth control that works for us, regardless of our income, insurance carrier, or life circumstances. Consistent access to birth control gives people the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more career and education opportunities, encouraging healthier pregnancies, and saving money. That's why 83% of voters in Alaska believe everyone who wants or needs birth control should have it.

Today, most birth control users are forced to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many people in Alaska and increases the odds of experiencing an unintended pregnancy. All people should have access to a year's supply of birth control at a time.

Please support birth control access in Alaska by voting YES on HB 17.

Sincerely, Ms. Sarah Goetz

From: Tallchick\_1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Heather Corcoran <Tallchick\_1

@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Monday, March 13, 2023 5:33 PM

To: House Community and Regional Affairs

Subject: Please vote YES on HB 17: Birth Control

Dear Alaska House Community & Regional Affairs Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to support HB 17, the bill to improve access to birth control for all Alaskans.

All Alaskans deserve affordable and accessible birth control that works for us, regardless of our income, insurance carrier, or life circumstances. Consistent access to birth control gives people the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more career and education opportunities, encouraging healthier pregnancies, and saving money. That's why 83% of voters in Alaska believe everyone who wants or needs birth control should have it.

Today, most birth control users are forced to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many people in Alaska and increases the odds of experiencing an unintended pregnancy. All people should have access to a year's supply of birth control at a time.

Please support birth control access in Alaska by voting YES on HB 17.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Heather Corcoran

From: eaglet1979@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of jennifer hadden <eaglet1979

@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Monday, March 13, 2023 5:35 PM

**To:** House Community and Regional Affairs **Subject:** Please vote YES on HB 17: Birth Control

Dear Alaska House Community & Regional Affairs Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to support HB 17, the bill to improve access to birth control for all Alaskans.

All Alaskans deserve affordable and accessible birth control that works for us, regardless of our income, insurance carrier, or life circumstances. Consistent access to birth control gives people the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more career and education opportunities, encouraging healthier pregnancies, and saving money. That's why 83% of voters in Alaska believe everyone who wants or needs birth control should have it.

Today, most birth control users are forced to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many people in Alaska and increases the odds of experiencing an unintended pregnancy. All people should have access to a year's supply of birth control at a time.

Please support birth control access in Alaska by voting YES on HB 17.

Sincerely, Miss jennifer hadden

From: leanna907@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Leanna Williams <leanna907

@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, March 13, 2023 6:09 PM

To: House Community and Regional Affairs

Subject: Please vote YES on HB 17: Birth Control

Dear Alaska House Community & Regional Affairs Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to support HB 17, the bill to improve access to birth control for all Alaskans.

All Alaskans deserve affordable and accessible birth control that works for us, regardless of our income, insurance carrier, or life circumstances. Consistent access to birth control gives people the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more career and education opportunities, encouraging healthier pregnancies, and saving money. That's why 83% of voters in Alaska believe everyone who wants or needs birth control should have it.

Today, most birth control users are forced to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many people in Alaska and increases the odds of experiencing an unintended pregnancy. All people should have access to a year's supply of birth control at a time.

Please support birth control access in Alaska by voting YES on HB 17.

Sincerely, Ms Leanna Williams

From: trinitymarie10@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Trinity Petersen <trinitymarie10

@everyactioncustom.com>

**Sent:** Monday, March 13, 2023 6:10 PM

To: House Community and Regional Affairs

Subject: Please vote YES on HB 17: Birth Control

Dear Alaska House Community & Regional Affairs Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to support HB 17, the bill to improve access to birth control for all Alaskans.

All Alaskans deserve affordable and accessible birth control that works for us, regardless of our income, insurance carrier, or life circumstances. Consistent access to birth control gives people the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more career and education opportunities, encouraging healthier pregnancies, and saving money. That's why 83% of voters in Alaska believe everyone who wants or needs birth control should have it.

Today, most birth control users are forced to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many people in Alaska and increases the odds of experiencing an unintended pregnancy. All people should have access to a year's supply of birth control at a time.

Please support birth control access in Alaska by voting YES on HB 17.

Sincerely, Miss Trinity Petersen

From: broccoliwarrior135@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Carmen Perry

<broccoliwarrior135@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, March 13, 2023 7:17 PM

**To:** House Community and Regional Affairs **Subject:** Please vote YES on HB 17: Birth Control

Dear Alaska House Community & Regional Affairs Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to support HB 17, the bill to improve access to birth control for all Alaskans.

All Alaskans deserve affordable and accessible birth control that works for us, regardless of our income, insurance carrier, or life circumstances. Consistent access to birth control gives people the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more career and education opportunities, encouraging healthier pregnancies, and saving money. That's why 83% of voters in Alaska believe everyone who wants or needs birth control should have it.

Today, most birth control users are forced to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many people in Alaska and increases the odds of experiencing an unintended pregnancy. All people should have access to a year's supply of birth control at a time.

Please support birth control access in Alaska by voting YES on HB 17.

Sincerely,

Ms. Carmen Perry

From: jadesierra23@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jade Phillips <jadesierra23

@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 14, 2023 8:50 AM

To: House Community and Regional Affairs

Subject: Please vote YES on HB 17: Birth Control

Dear Alaska House Community & Regional Affairs Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to support HB 17, the bill to improve access to birth control for all Alaskans.

All Alaskans deserve affordable and accessible birth control that works for us, regardless of our income, insurance carrier, or life circumstances. Consistent access to birth control gives people the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more career and education opportunities, encouraging healthier pregnancies, and saving money. That's why 83% of voters in Alaska believe everyone who wants or needs birth control should have it.

Today, most birth control users are forced to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many people in Alaska and increases the odds of experiencing an unintended pregnancy. All people should have access to a year's supply of birth control at a time.

Please support birth control access in Alaska by voting YES on HB 17.

Sincerely, Ms. Jade Phillips

From:

ginnyzebra@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ginny Lindberg

<ginnyzebra@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, March 14, 2023 12:02 AM

To:

House Community and Regional Affairs

Subject:

Please vote YES on HB 17: Birth Control

Dear Alaska House Community & Regional Affairs Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to support HB 17, the bill to improve access to birth control for all Alaskans.

All Alaskans deserve affordable and accessible birth control that works for us, regardless of our income, insurance carrier, or life circumstances. Consistent access to birth control gives people the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more career and education opportunities, encouraging healthier pregnancies, and saving money. That's why 83% of voters in Alaska believe everyone who wants or needs birth control should have it.

Today, most birth control users are forced to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many people in Alaska and increases the odds of experiencing an unintended pregnancy. All people should have access to a year's supply of birth control at a time. No matter your situation having to make monthly trips to the pharmacy is inconvenient and burdensome. Let alone if you work in remote areas, live in rural Alaska, have transportation challenges, have a potentially unsafe home life or experience intimate partner violence, or any other factors that increase barriers to care. Prescriptions for birth control cover a year, being able to pick up a year at a time only better allows people to access this health care they already have and need and depend on every day.

Please support birth control access in Alaska by voting YES on HB 17. Your constituents are and remember how you vote and lead on these issues!

Sincerely, Ms Ginny Lindberg

From: abigailcroom2002@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Abigail Croom

<abiqailcroom2002@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 14, 2023 3:00 PM

To: House Community and Regional Affairs
Subject: Please vote YES on HB 17: Birth Control

Dear Alaska House Community & Regional Affairs Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to support HB 17, the bill to improve access to birth control for all Alaskans.

All Alaskans deserve affordable and accessible birth control that works for us, regardless of our income, insurance carrier, or life circumstances. Consistent access to birth control gives people the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more career and education opportunities, encouraging healthier pregnancies, and saving money. That's why 83% of voters in Alaska believe everyone who wants or needs birth control should have it.

Today, most birth control users are forced to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many people in Alaska and increases the odds of experiencing an unintended pregnancy. All people should have access to a year's supply of birth control at a time.

Please support birth control access in Alaska by voting YES on HB 17.

Sincerely, Miss Abigail Croom

alvssaguintyne@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Alyssa Quintyne From:

<alyssaguintyne@everyactioncustom.com>

Tuesday, March 14, 2023 3:05 PM Sent:

To: House Community and Regional Affairs

Please vote YES on HB 17: Birth Control Subject:

Dear Alaska House Community & Regional Affairs Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to support HB 17, the bill to improve access to birth control for all Alaskans.

All Alaskans deserve affordable and accessible birth control that works for us, regardless of our income, insurance carrier, or life circumstances. Consistent access to birth control gives people the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more career and education opportunities, encouraging healthier pregnancies, and saving money. That's why 83% of voters in Alaska believe everyone who wants or needs birth control should have it.

Today, most birth control users are forced to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many people in Alaska and increases the odds of experiencing an unintended pregnancy. All people should have access to a year's supply of birth control at a time.

Please support birth control access in Alaska by voting YES on HB 17.

Sincerely, M Alyssa Quintyne

From: Amandalehm623@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Amanda Lehm

<Amandalehm623@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, March 14, 2023 4:35 PM

To:

House Community and Regional Affairs

Subject:

Please vote YES on HB 17: Birth Control

Dear Alaska House Community & Regional Affairs Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to support HB 17, the bill to improve access to birth control for all Alaskans.

All Alaskans deserve affordable and accessible birth control that works for us, regardless of our income, insurance carrier, or life circumstances. Consistent access to birth control gives people the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more career and education opportunities, encouraging healthier pregnancies, and saving money. That's why 83% of voters in Alaska believe everyone who wants or needs birth control should have it.

Today, most birth control users are forced to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many people in Alaska and increases the odds of experiencing an unintended pregnancy. All people should have access to a year's supply of birth control at a time.

Please support birth control access in Alaska by voting YES on HB 17.

Sincerely, Mrs Amanda Lehm

From: eleanorpmorse@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Nora Morse

<eleanorpmorse@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: To:

Tuesday, March 14, 2023 5:12 PM

House Community and Regional Affairs

Subject:

Please vote YES on HB 17: Birth Control

Dear Alaska House Community & Regional Affairs Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to support HB 17, the bill to improve access to birth control for all Alaskans.

All Alaskans deserve affordable and accessible birth control that works for us, regardless of our income, insurance carrier, or life circumstances. Consistent access to birth control gives people the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more career and education opportunities, encouraging healthier pregnancies, and saving money. That's why 83% of voters in Alaska believe everyone who wants or needs birth control should have it.

Today, most birth control users are forced to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many people in Alaska and increases the odds of experiencing an unintended pregnancy. All people should have access to a year's supply of birth control at a time.

Please support birth control access in Alaska by voting YES on HB 17.

Sincerely,

Ms. Nora Morse

From: ojstefanski@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Liv Emery

<ojstefanski@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 14, 2023 9:04 PM

To: House Community and Regional Affairs
Subject: Please vote YES on HB 17: Birth Control

Dear Alaska House Community & Regional Affairs Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to support HB 17, the bill to improve access to birth control for all Alaskans.

All Alaskans deserve affordable and accessible birth control that works for us, regardless of our income, insurance carrier, or life circumstances. Consistent access to birth control gives people the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more career and education opportunities, encouraging healthier pregnancies, and saving money. That's why 83% of voters in Alaska believe everyone who wants or needs birth control should have it.

Today, most birth control users are forced to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many people in Alaska and increases the odds of experiencing an unintended pregnancy. All people should have access to a year's supply of birth control at a time.

Please support birth control access in Alaska by voting YES on HB 17.

Sincerely, Mrs. Liv Emery

From:

ibortnick@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Irene Bortnick

<ibortnick@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, March 14, 2023 9:37 PM

To:

House Community and Regional Affairs

Subject:

Please vote YES on HB 17: Birth Control

Dear Alaska House Community & Regional Affairs Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to support HB 17, the bill to improve access to birth control for all Alaskans.

All Alaskans deserve affordable and accessible birth control that works for us, regardless of our income, insurance carrier, or life circumstances. Consistent access to birth control gives people the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more career and education opportunities, encouraging healthier pregnancies, and saving money. That's why 83% of voters in Alaska believe everyone who wants or needs birth control should have it.

Today, most birth control users are forced to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many people in Alaska and increases the odds of experiencing an unintended pregnancy. All people should have access to a year's supply of birth control at a time.

Please support birth control access in Alaska by voting YES on HB 17.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Irene Bortnick

From: marilynrssll@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Marilyn Russell

<marilynrssll@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 14, 2023 9:40 PM

To: House Community and Regional Affairs

Subject: Please vote YES on HB 17: Birth Control

Dear Alaska House Community & Regional Affairs Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to support HB 17, the bill to improve access to birth control for all Alaskans.

All Alaskans deserve affordable and accessible birth control that works for us, regardless of our income, insurance carrier, or life circumstances. Consistent access to birth control gives people the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more career and education opportunities, encouraging healthier pregnancies, and saving money. That's why 83% of voters in Alaska believe everyone who wants or needs birth control should have it.

Today, most birth control users are forced to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many people in Alaska and increases the odds of experiencing an unintended pregnancy. All people should have access to a year's supply of birth control at a time.

Please support birth control access in Alaska by voting YES on HB 17.

Sincerely, Ms Marilyn Russell

From: Marilynheiman@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Marilyn Heiman

<Marilynheiman@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 14, 2023 10:11 PM

To: House Community and Regional Affairs

Subject: Please vote YES on HB 17: Birth Control

Dear Alaska House Community & Regional Affairs Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to support HB 17, the bill to improve access to birth control for all Alaskans.

All Alaskans deserve affordable and accessible birth control that works for us, regardless of our income, insurance carrier, or life circumstances. Consistent access to birth control gives people the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more career and education opportunities, encouraging healthier pregnancies, and saving money. That's why 83% of voters in Alaska believe everyone who wants or needs birth control should have it.

Today, most birth control users are forced to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many people in Alaska and increases the odds of experiencing an unintended pregnancy. All people should have access to a year's supply of birth control at a time.

Please support birth control access in Alaska by voting YES on HB 17.

Sincerely,

Ms. Marilyn Heiman

From:

arleighjane24@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Arleigh Hitchcock <arleighjane24

@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, March 14, 2023 10:12 PM

To:

House Community and Regional Affairs

Subject:

Please vote YES on HB 17: Birth Control

Dear Alaska House Community & Regional Affairs Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to support HB 17, the bill to improve access to birth control for all Alaskans.

All Alaskans deserve affordable and accessible birth control that works for us, regardless of our income, insurance carrier, or life circumstances. Consistent access to birth control gives people the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more career and education opportunities, encouraging healthier pregnancies, and saving money. That's why 83% of voters in Alaska believe everyone who wants or needs birth control should have it.

Today, most birth control users are forced to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many people in Alaska and increases the odds of experiencing an unintended pregnancy. All people should have access to a year's supply of birth control at a time.

Please support birth control access in Alaska by voting YES on HB 17.

Sincerely,

Mx. Arleigh Hitchcock

From: ellha8967@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Liza Hasan <ellha8967

@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 14, 2023 10:16 PM

To: House Community and Regional Affairs

Subject: Please vote YES on HB 17: Birth Control

Dear Alaska House Community & Regional Affairs Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to support HB 17, the bill to improve access to birth control for all Alaskans.

All Alaskans deserve affordable and accessible birth control that works for us, regardless of our income, insurance carrier, or life circumstances. Consistent access to birth control gives people the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more career and education opportunities, encouraging healthier pregnancies, and saving money. That's why 83% of voters in Alaska believe everyone who wants or needs birth control should have it.

Today, most birth control users are forced to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many people in Alaska and increases the odds of experiencing an unintended pregnancy. All people should have access to a year's supply of birth control at a time.

Please support birth control access in Alaska by voting YES on HB 17.

Sincerely, Miss Liza Hasan

From: micat112@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Molly Nusbaum <micat112

@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2023 12:12 AM

To: House Community and Regional Affairs

Subject: Please vote YES on HB 17: Birth Control

Dear Alaska House Community & Regional Affairs Committee,

I am writing to encourage you to support HB 17, the bill to improve access to birth control for all Alaskans.

All Alaskans deserve affordable and accessible birth control that works for us, regardless of our income, insurance carrier, or life circumstances. Consistent access to birth control gives people the ability to control when and if they have children, giving them more career and education opportunities, encouraging healthier pregnancies, and saving money. That's why 83% of voters in Alaska believe everyone who wants or needs birth control should have it.

Today, most birth control users are forced to refill their birth control every month, which is a burden for many people in Alaska and increases the odds of experiencing an unintended pregnancy. All people should have access to a year's supply of birth control at a time.

Please support birth control access in Alaska by voting YES on HB 17.

Sincerely, Miss Molly Nusbaum